
Limelight Letter is the Newsletter of Wanneroo Repertory Inc. 

Limelight Theatre, Civic Drive, Wanneroo 

Postal Address: PO Box 77, Wanneroo WA 6946 

Bookings by phone: 0499  954 016 

 

IN THE 

LIMELIGHT 

October 2018 



President’s Spot 

 

Hello Members & Friends 

 

Another busy month at the Limelight Theatre with the 

production of “Romeo & Juliet”, the auditions for “The Envelope 

Please” and the reading committee coming together with their 

recommendations for our productions in 2019 (you will see the results in this 

newsletter).  

 

We received submission of four musicals and four plays to fill the proposed five 

seasons for 2019.  However, due to other commitments, the dates set for the 

seasons didn’t suit everyone, so we are still to confirm the first production for 

the year in March.  Hopefully we will be able to announce that in our next 

newsletter. 

 

“Romeo & Juliet” began on 27th September to a most appreciative audience, and 

all of the comments and reviews have been very positive.  It is an unusual 

treatment of Shakespeare’s work, setting it in contemporary times, but it is true 

to the language of the author and presented in a very interesting and engaging 

style.  There are still vacant seats to be had in the final week, so don’t miss out! 

 

I attended the first rehearsal of “The Envelope Please” on Sunday and was 

delighted with the enthusiasm and beautiful vocals issuing forth from the music 

room at Wanneroo Secondary College.  We are lucky enough to be able to use the 

school for rehearsals on a regular basis and we welcome the school to use our 

theatre from time to time.  “The Envelope” has about 25 fabulous songs – well, 

they must be fabulous if they won academy awards!  And with musical sisters 

Gill Binks and Jane Anderson at the helm, it can’t fail to entertain! 

 

I would again like to thank ALL of the volunteers who keep our theatre 

running.  Be assured that no deed goes unnoticed and that you are appreciated 

in all that you do. 

 

See you at the theatre 

Shelley 



Important Notices 

Season 1 Season 2 Season 3 Season 4 Season 5 Extra Dates 



Season 1 

Between 10th and 23rd 

March 2019 

Yet to be decided 

Season 2 

Between 5th and 18th May 

‘Lady KiLLers’ 

Directed by Susan Vincent 

Season 3 

Between 30th June and 13th 

July 

‘an evening with sherLocK 

hoLmes’ 

Directed by Shelley McGinn Season 4 

Between 8th and 28th 

September 

‘KinKy Boots’ 

Directed by Dave Nelson and 

Jane Anderson 

Season 5 

Between 17th November and 7th 

December 

‘rocK of ages’ 

Directed by Kathleen Del 

Casale and Ashlee Torrens 

Extra Dates 

Saturday 23rd February - 

Awards Night 

Wednesday 10th April - 

Annual General Meeting 



The Envelope Please is a celebration of songs which 

have won Academy Awards since the Best Original 

Song category was introduced in 1934. From Lullaby of 

Broadway which featured in Busby Berkley’s Gold Dig-

gers of 1935 to every little girl’s latest favourite song, Let 

it Go from the movie Frozen, there is something for eve-

ryone to enjoy. Other classic songs featured in the show 

include Somewhere Over the Rainbow, Secret Love, All 

the Way, High Hopes, Evergreen, The Way We Were, 

Fame, My Heart Will Go On and a whole collection of 

wonderful Disney hits. The Envelope Please is a joyous, 

colourful show for the whole family and a lovely way to 

welcome the festive season. 



 

 

 

 

 

The Envelope Please - Adult 

Ensemble 

Congratulations to: 

Jacob Anderson 

Jane Anderson  

Katherine Blower 

Sara Burke 

Naomi Cooper 

Hannah DeBoer-Hu 

Jake Dennis 

Lauren Hulatt 

Jan Hunt 

Kristine Lockwood 

Alan Markham 

Tania Morrow 

Terri Mullings 

El Mulder 

Genevieve Newman 

Gillian Parker 

Mandy Plumridge 

Emma Shaw 

RJ Smoulders 

Heidi Stimson 

Vanessa Vance 

Sue Vincent 

Natalie Wiles  

 

 

The Envelope Please - Junior 

Ensemble and dancers 

Congratulations to:  

Jack Blower 

Isobel Green 

Rosie Plumridge 

Alyssa Rynders 

Tessa Stephenson 

Laura Stephenson 

Daniel Witherington 

Kady Wright-Scott 

Emily Dryer 

Mollie Baker  



We are expanding our social 

media horizons and have 

started our very own Instagram 

page! 

Go check us out at: 

limelighttheatre_perth, and see 

what we have been up to. 

All new and exciting information 

will be shared with you all, and 

you will get to see photos  of 

our awesome team and also, 

possibly some behind the 

scenes photos of what this 

awesome team gets up to to 

keep this amazing theatre 

running. 

Enjoy! 
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BOOKINGS: Phone—0499 954 016 

If this number is unattended, please leave a message 

Or book on line—www.limelighttheatre.com 


